

http://spinelli2020.com

October 1, 2020

Dear Fellow Republicans,

Election season is upon us. This year we are all frustrated and angry with Governor Murphy's mandate of 100% Vote By Mail in New Jersey.

Nevertheless, we must rally to beat the Democrats at their own game. I am writing to provide some detail to ensure your vote counts this election season. Here are the facts of this election:

- 1) **REGISTER** To Vote: The last day to register to vote is October 13, 2020
 - Gloucester County Store Located in Deptford Mall
 - Stop by Washington Township Republican Club HQ to fill out form: 5501 Black Horse Pike, Turnersville (Peppercorn Plaza)
 - o Voter Registration Drive scheduled for October 3 at Washington Township Republican Club HQ
- 2) **VOTE EARLY** and Deliver Your Ballot
 - Use Black Ink only
 - o Ensure all circles are colored in (no checks or 'x's)
 - O Your signature must be close to your registration signature
- 3) **DELIVER YOUR BALLOT** (recommended prioritized options):
 - o Hand deliver to Gloucester County Board Of Elections at 550 Grove Road, West Deptford
 - Mail your ballot via US Post Office
 - Drop off your ballot at <u>the only</u> official VBM Drop Box Location at the Washington Township Municipal Building (523 Egg Harbor Road, Sewell, NJ)
- 4) VALIDATE That Your Ballot Has Been Received and Counted
 - The Gloucester Township BoE will supply a link (URL) that will be updated daily for you to check on the status of your ballot. We will supply that link once it becomes active.
 - o http://www.gloucestercountynj.gov/depts/e/eoff/default.asp

5) DO NOT THROW AWAY YOUR BALLOT! THERE WILL BE NO IN-PERSON POLLING IN NJ FOR THIS ELECTION SEASON

- There will be a polling location located at Washington Township High School on November 3, 2020
- The primary purpose of this polling location is for Disabled Voters and Provisional voters
- There will be no voting machines present
- You may cast a Provisional ballot if you learn your primary VBM ballot was lost and not counted during Validation (above)
- Provisional ballots will only be counted once it is verified that you did not Vote By Mail

A recent poll conducted in Washington Township shows the Republican ticket is ahead of the Democrats by six percentage points (50%-44%). We CAN win. But we can only win with your help with a high percentage of Republican votes and following the instructions above.

I look forward to your support to "Make Washington Township Premier Again™."

All the best,

Val Soll

Vin Spinelli, Republican Candidate for Washington Township Mayor